
 
 

  

 

 

 
A warm invitation! 

 

 

Dear 

 

 

You are kindly invited to take part in some research.  Our school is doing 

this research with UCL, a university in London.  The research is about the 

FPQ, HPQ, & EPQ. 

 

Taking part is 100% optional. 

 

If you decide to take part, you’ll be invited to join me and about 4 of your 

friends/peers to discuss your thoughts about doing your project.  

Discussions will be audio recorded. 

 

We can agree a time that suits you. 

 

A few weeks or so later, you’ll also be asked to do a questionnaire. 

 

When it’s all done, you’ll be given a short report to let you know what 

was found out. A full report will be published on the UCL website. 

 

We think that you’ll enjoy and learn a lot from taking part.  

 

If you are interested, please let me know and I’ll give you some more info. 

 

 

 

J. Stone 


